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Gateway to hold 
workshop on Eastern bluebirds 

 

Gateway Technical College’s Center for Sustainable Living on its Kenosha 

Campus, 3520-30th Ave., will be the site of a free workshop on ways to attract the 

Eastern bluebird to backyard bird feeders and bird houses. 

Well-known local bird expert Rick Fare will lead the workshop to be held 

4:30 p.m. to 6 p.m. March 25.  

Attendees will learn the best places to place their nest boxes as well as 

traits of the bird and how best to attract them to an urban or suburban backyard. 

Many bluebirds will nest in boxes built for them along a bluebird trail which helped 

in their recovery last century. 

Please RSVP to center director Kallie Johnson at johnsonka@gtc.edu or 

(262) 564-2196. 

Gateway Technical College’s mission is to deliver industry-focused education that is flexible, accessible  
and affordable for our diverse community. The college collaborates with communities in Kenosha, Racine and Walworth 

counties to ensure economic growth and viability by providing education, training, leadership and technological resources 
to meet the changing needs of students, employers and communities. 
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